
March 27, 2023 

 

 

 

Re: HB 1532 

 

Dear committee members, 

My name is Christina Roemmich, I live in District 47, and I am a parent who has chosen to enroll my 

children in Light of Christ Schools. 

I support 1532 because is allows for our tax dollars to support our school of choice. My husband and I 

chose to educate our children through the Light of Christ School systems so that they learn to live a life 

of faith, service to the community and support to those in need. While this is a financial burden it is 

essential in inspiring a life of servant leadership in our children.  

 I urge you to vote in favor of HB 1532 as this will allow more families with similar desires to participate 

in faith-based learning.  

Thank you for your service to the state of North Dakota and for your time on ND 1532. 

Sincerely, 

 

Christina Roemmich 

 


